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January 16, 2020 

Laura Moy 
Director of Corporate Services & Clerk 
The Corp. of the Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Rd. 
Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9 

Dear Laura: 

RE: Request to Lobby the Telecommunications Industry and Smart 
Phone Manufacturers to Develop a Solution to 911 Misdials 
Council Information Matters 
8.c.3.a), Belleville City Council Meeting, January 13, 2020 

Please be advised that at the Council Meeting of January 13, 2020, Council 
passed a resolution to "receive" your correspondence. To "receive" means 
Council will take no further action regarding this matter and your correspondence 
will remain on file with the City Clerk's Department. 

I trust this is sufficient. 

Matt Mac anal 
Director of Corporate Services/City Clerk 

MMacD/nh 


